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BThe next Board meeting is
scheduled for May 17-18, 2005.

For any additional information,
please contact the Secretary 
of the Board at:

1-877-861-2350, or 
(613) 954-8299, or at
sdupont@pmprb-cepmb.gc.ca. 

Patented Medicine Prices Review Board – 
February 24-25, 2005 Meeting
At its meeting, the Board:

➧ approved:

– the Discussion Paper on Price
Increases for Patented Medicines.

➧ received briefings on:

– the Internet Pharmacy review initiated
by the Standing Committee on Health;

– the status on the production of the
2004 Annual Report;

– the monthly compliance and investiga-
tion activities; and

– the NPDUIS projects. ■
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